Category/tags
Right here, we have countless book category/tags and collections to check
out. We additionally meet the expense of variant types and next type of the
books to browse. The gratifying book, fiction, history, novel, scientific
research, as capably as various further sorts of books are readily
understandable here.
As this category/tags, it ends in the works being one of the favored ebook
category/tags collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best
website to look the incredible book to have.

Methods and Innovations for
Multimedia Database Content
Management Chen, Shu-Ching 2012-06-30
Multimedia and its rich semantics are
profligate in todays digital
environment. Databases and content
category-tags

management systems serve as essential
tools to ensure that the endless
supply of multimedia content are
indexed and remain accessible to end
users. Methods and Innovations for
Multimedia Database Content
Management highlights original
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research on new theories, algorithms,
technologies, system design, and
implementation in multimedia data
engineering and management with an
emphasis on automatic indexing,
tagging, high-order ranking, and rule
mining. This book is an ideal
resource for university researchers,
scientists, industry professionals,
software engineers and graduate
students.
Autodesk Revit 2019 Architectural
Command Reference Daniel John Stine
2018-04-11 This book provides you
with an easy to use reference for all
of Autodesk Revit’s Architectural
Commands. This command reference can
be used as you are working in the
software to help you understand what
each command does and how it may be
used in your overall workflow. Also
included with this book are nearly
category-tags

100 video tutorials which will
further help you master Autodesk
Revit. The book is organized in the
same way the Revit user interface is
presented. Each tab of the Ribbon is
represented as a chapter in the book.
Within the chapter each button is
represented in the book as it appears
on the Ribbon from left to right.
Organizing the book in this way makes
it easy to locate each command in the
book and understand its use. For each
command entry you will see a brief
description of what the tool will do,
how it is used, and the options you
will be given as you use the tool. In
some cases the author’s suggestions
or tips about the use of the tool
will also be presented. As you learn
the tools in Revit you may not need
to read the full entry on the tool.
To help facilitate this, many of the
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tools include a “Quick Steps” section
to explain the tools and options in
outline form. This book will help
facilitate your learning of the Revit
interface and all of the commands.
For more experienced users, the
command reference may introduce you
to commands you have not used before
or help you with commands you use
less frequently. Whatever level of
user you are, this command reference
becomes a valuable resource to you as
you work with Revit.
Autodesk Revit 2018 Architectural
Command Reference Daniel John Stine
2017-06-15 This book provides you
with an easy to use reference for all
of Autodesk Revit’s Architectural
Commands. This command reference can
be used as you are working in the
software to help you understand what
each command does and how it may be
category-tags

used in your overall workflow. Also
included with this book are nearly
100 video tutorials which will
further help you master Autodesk
Revit. The book is organized in the
same way the Revit user interface is
presented. Each tab of the Ribbon is
represented as a chapter in the book.
Within the chapter each button is
represented in the book as it appears
on the Ribbon from left to right.
Organizing the book in this way makes
it easy to locate each command in the
book and understand its use. For each
command entry you will see a brief
description of what the tool will do,
how it is used, and the options you
will be given as you use the tool. In
some cases the author’s suggestions
or tips about the use of the tool
will also be presented. As you learn
the tools in Revit you may not need
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to read the full entry on the tool.
To help facilitate this, many of the
tools include a “Quick Steps” section
to explain the tools and options in
outline form. This book will help
facilitate your learning of the Revit
interface and all of the commands.
For more experienced users, the
command reference may introduce you
to commands you have not used before
or help you with commands you use
less frequently. Whatever level of
user you are, this command reference
becomes a valuable resource to you as
you work with Revit.
Autodesk Revit 2021 Architectural
Command Reference Daniel John Stine
2020-06 This book provides you with
an easy to use reference for all of
Autodesk Revit’s Architectural
Commands. This command reference can
be used as you are working in the
category-tags

software to help you understand what
each command does and how it may be
used in your overall workflow. Also
included with this book are nearly
100 videotutorials which will further
help you master Autodesk Revit. The
book is organized in the same way the
Revit user interface is presented.
Each tab of the Ribbon is represented
as a chapter in the book. Within the
chapter each button is represented in
the book as it appears on the Ribbon
from left to right. Organizing the
book in this way makes it easy to
locate each command in the book and
understand its use. For each command
entry you will see a brief
description of what the tool will do,
how it is used, and the options you
will be given as you use the tool. In
some cases the author’s suggestions
or tips about the use of the tool
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will also be presented. As you learn
the tools in Revit you may not need
to read the full entry on the tool.
To help facilitate this, many of the
tools include a “Quick Steps” section
to explain the tools and options in
outline form. This book will help
facilitate your learning of the Revit
interface and all of the commands.
For more experienced users, the
command reference may introduce you
to commands you have not used before
or help you with commands you use
less frequently. Whatever level of
user you are, this command reference
becomes a valuable resource to you as
you work with Revit. Videos Access to
nearly 100 videos, almost five hours
of content, are also included with
your purchase of this book. These
videos break down each topic into
several short videos so that you can
category-tags

easily navigate to a specific aspect
of a tool or feature in Autodesk
Revit. This makes the videos both a
powerful learning tool and convenient
video reference.
WordPress For Dummies Lisa SabinWilson 2011-08-31 The bestselling
guide to WordPress, fully updated to
help you get your blog going!
Millions of bloggers rely on
WordPress, the popular, free blogging
platform. This guide covers all the
features and improvements in the most
up-to-date version of WordPress.
Whether you are switching to
WordPress from another blogging
platform or just starting your first
blog, you'll find the advice in this
friendly guide gets you up to speed
on both the free-hosted WordPress.com
version and WordPress.org, which
requires the purchase of web hosting
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services, and figure out which
version is best for you. You'll be
able to take full advantage of the
flexibility and usability of
WordPress. WordPress is a state-ofthe-art blog platform that emphasizes
aesthetics, web standards, and
usability Previous editions of this
guide have sold more than 85,000
copies, and interest in blogging
continues to explode Illustrates how
to set up and maintain a blog with
WordPress and how to use all the new
features Covers both the free-hosted
WordPress.com version and
WordPress.org, which requires users
to purchase web hosting services
Written by an expert who works
directly with developers and the
cofounder of WordPress This guide
helps bloggers quickly and easily
take advantage of everything this
category-tags

popular blogging tool has to offer.
Movable Type 3 Bible Rogers Cadenhead
2004-11-11 If Movable Type can do it,
you can do it too By its very nature,
the Web encourages change at a
frenetic pace. Movable Type helps you
manage that pace, and this is your
indispensable guide to installing and
using the most popular server-based
personal publishing tool. From
exploring Movable Type's templatedriven publishing system to
developing your own plug-ins, here's
what you need to know to create and
maintain sites as adaptable as the
Web itself. Inside, you'll find what
you need to know about Movable Type *
Prepare your Web server and install
Movable Type * Set up and configure a
weblog, using archives and categories
to create a more sophisticated site *
Add visual elements with photos and
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graphics * Design a weblog with
templates and use template tags *
Establish communication among sites
using trackback pings * Add search
capabilities and import content from
other blogs * Develop Perl-based
plug-ins to enhance Movable Type *
Configure Movable Type to receive and
manage comments from site visitors *
See what's new in Movable Type 3.1 in
a bonus Movable Type 3.1 appendix
Head First WordPress Jeff Siarto
2010-07-16 Whether you’re promoting
your business or writing about your
travel adventures, Head First
WordPress will teach you not only how
to make your blog look unique and
attention-grabbing, but also how to
dig into the more complex features of
WordPress 3.0 to make your website
work well, too. You’ll learn how to
move beyond the standard WordPress
category-tags

look and feel by customizing your
blog with your own URL, templates,
plugin functionality, and more. As
you learn, you’ll be working with
real WordPress files: The book’s
website provides pre-fab WordPress
themes to download and work with as
you follow along with the text. Gain
immediate experience with WordPress
3.0, the June 2010 release of the
software Get your site up and running
by setting up a MySQL database and
creating configuration files Work
with the Wordpress platform to create
posts and pages, learn the difference
between tags and categories, edit
content, moderate comments, and
manage spam Explore how to extend
Wordpress with plugins and templates
Convert custom designs (in HTML and
CSS) into functional themes and use
them in WordPress We think your time
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is too valuable to waste struggling
with new concepts. Using the latest
research in cognitive science and
learning theory to craft a multisensory learning experience, Head
First WordPress uses a visually rich
format designed for the way your
brain works, not a text-heavy
approach that puts you to sleep.
Web 2.0 for Schools Julia Alison
Davies 2009 In the last five years,
Web 2.0 applications - vast virtual
worlds, multiplayer online games,
social networking, and file sharing
among them - have inspired new
notions of what it might mean to be
literate in the twenty-first century.
While previous scholarship on Web 2.0
has focused on its social and
recreational uses, this book explores
its ability to enrich and transform
the educational experience of
category-tags

children and young people. It
discusses the opportunities and risks
presented by this large-scale shift
in popular engagement with new media,
and uses illustrative vignettes to
document the work of innovative
educators who construct new ways of
thinking and being around Web 2.0.
Adobe Photoshop Album for Windows
Nolan Hester 2003 Explores the photomanagement software and explains how
to use it for tasks including
creating online galleries and
electronic greeting cards, adding
photographs to e-mail, and putting
together slideshows.
Photoshop Elements 11 All-in-One For
Dummies Barbara Obermeier 2012-10-22
Bring out the best in your images
with the latest version of Photoshop
Elements Photoshop Elements is the
top selling consumer photo editing
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software and Adobe continues to add
innovative features that allow
digital photo enthusiasts to do it
all. This value-packed reference
combines nine content-rich minibooks
in one complete package. Userfriendly and detailed, it covers the
key features and tools that beginner
and experienced users need to create
high-quality images for print, email, and the web using the latest
release of Photoshop Elements:
Photoshop Elements 11. Presented in
full color, this resource goes beyond
the basics of the application and is
undoubtedly the most comprehensive
Elements book on the market. Explores
filters, effects, styles, and
distortions Shows you how to enhance
your images by painting, drawing, and
typing Walks you through working with
layers and masks Details ways to
category-tags

retouch and enhance your photos
Checks out the toolbox, options, and
other essential menus Fantastic
photos and interesting images are
just a click away with Photoshop
Elements 11 All-in-One For Dummies!
Mastering Revit Architecture 2010
Greg Demchak 2011-03-16
WordPress: The Missing Manual Matthew
MacDonald 2020-09-18 Whether you’re a
budding blogger or seasoned web
designer, WordPress is a brilliant
tool for creating websites—once you
know how to tap into its impressive
features. The latest edition of this
jargon-free Missing Manual shows you
how to use WordPress’s themes,
widgets, and plug-ins to build just
about any kind of site. The important
stuff you need to know: Set up
WordPress. Configure WordPress on
your web host or get it running on
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your home computer. Create your site.
Get hands-on instructions for
building all types of websites, from
blogs to business sites with
ecommerce features. Jazz it up. Add
picture galleries, slideshows, video
clips, music players, and podcasts.
Add features. Select from thousands
of plug-ins to enhance your site’s
capabilities, from contact forms to a
basic shopping cart. Build a truly
unique site. Customize a WordPress
theme to create a site that looks
exactly the way you want. Attract an
audience. Use SEO, site statistics,
and social sharing to reach more
people. Stay safe. Use backup and
staging tools to protect your content
and avoid catastrophe.
Autodesk Revit 2020 Architectural
Command Reference Daniel John Stine
2019-05 This book provides you with
category-tags

an easy to use reference for all of
Autodesk Revit’s Architectural
Commands. This command reference can
be used as you are working in the
software to help you understand what
each command does and how it may be
used in your overall workflow. Also
included with this book are nearly
100 video tutorials which will
further help you master Autodesk
Revit. The book is organized in the
same way the Revit user interface is
presented. Each tab of the Ribbon is
represented as a chapter in the book.
Within the chapter each button is
represented in the book as it appears
on the Ribbon from left to right.
Organizing the book in this way makes
it easy to locate each command in the
book and understand its use. For each
command entry you will see a brief
description of what the tool will do,
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how it is used, and the options you
will be given as you use the tool. In
some cases the author’s suggestions
or tips about the use of the tool
will also be presented. As you learn
the tools in Revit you may not need
to read the full entry on the tool.
To help facilitate this, many of the
tools include a “Quick Steps” section
to explain the tools and options in
outline form. This book will help
facilitate your learning of the Revit
interface and all of the commands.
For more experienced users, the
command reference may introduce you
to commands you have not used before
or help you with commands you use
less frequently. Whatever level of
user you are, this command reference
becomes a valuable resource to you as
you work with Revit.
Image and Mind Stephen Michael
category-tags

Kosslyn 1980 Are images an important
means of recalling information from
memory and solving problems? Or are
images just display lights on the
mind's computer? In Image and Mind,
Stephen Kosslyn makes an impressive
case for the view that images are
critically involved in the life of
the mind. In a series of ingenious
experiments, he provides hard
evidence that people can construct
elaborate mental images, search them
for specific information, and perform
such other internal operations as
mental rotation. Kosslyn demonstrates
that these results are best explained
by a two-tiered model in which images
are stored in abstract form in longterm memory and then assembled for
internal display in much the way that
images on a TV screen can be created
from files in a computer memory.
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Kosslyn shows how this model can be
used to solve many of the persistent
questions which have traditionally
plagued theories of imagery that
attempted to install imagery as the
exclusive medium of mental
representation. Unlike any other work
on imagery, Image and Mind provides
an integrated account of most of the
modern empirical results from imagery
research within the framework of a
coherent theory. The book also
introduces a host of new experimental
techniques and major hypotheses to
guide future research. The result is
a landmark book and a major event in
the study of the mind.
Photoshop Elements 2019 For Dummies
Barbara Obermeier 2018-10-30 Turn
blah photos into dazzling images
Photoshop Elements offers enough of
the power you’ll find in full
category-tags

Photoshop to make both basic and
artistic edits to your photos.
Photoshop Elements 2019 For Dummies
helps you learn how to use Photoshop
Elements to take your shots to
stunning new heights! Photoshop
Elements 2019 For Dummies offers
photographers of all skill levels the
power to turn run-of-the-mill digital
pictures into beautiful photographs.
This friendly and helpful guidebook
directs you on how to harness all the
tools this powerful software has to
offer. Simple explanations for
handling image editing Steps for
giving your photos a digital makeover
Ways to turn your photos into works
of art Guidance on fixing your pics
with one click No matter if you're a
photo editing newcomer looking for
advice on making the most common
fixes or an experienced editor in
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need of a road map to this version of
Photoshop Elements, this book has you
covered!
Photoshop Elements 13 All-in-One For
Dummies Barbara Obermeier 2014-10-30
Make ordinary photos extraordinary
with Photoshop Elements 13 Whether
you prefer to snap shots on your
smartphone or never leave home
without your DSLR, chances are you
have way more photos than you ever
dreamed possible. With the help of
Photoshop Elements 13 All-in-One For
Dummies, you can edit those photos
and turn them into stunning works of
art. The book will help you get to
know the key features of Photoshop
Elements, including examining the
Elements workspace; navigating the
tools; viewing images on your
computer; setting your preferences;
and acquiring, saving, and exporting
category-tags

images. You'll then take your skills
to next level and become a pro at
working with iOS and Android devices,
specifying resolution and changing
image sizing, choosing color modes
and file formats, working with Camera
Raw, using and managing color,
painting and drawing with Elements,
creating layers, and so much more.
Plus, you'll discover how to add
pizzazz with styles and effects,
apply quick image makeovers, correct
lighting, color, and clarity, and
composite with Photomerge. Photoshop
Elements is the #1-selling consumer
photo editing software, and Adobe
continues to add innovative features
that allow digital photography
enthusiasts to do it all. Going well
beyond the basics of how to use
Photoshop Elements—and weighing in at
more than 672 pages—Photoshop
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Elements 13 All-in-One For Dummies is
the most comprehensive Elements book
on the market. Written by Barbara
Obermeier and Ted Padova, veteran
authors, long-time instructors, and
expert speakers who have spent
decades specializing in digital
imaging, this hands-on, friendly
guide is jam-packed with everything
you need to create, edit, fix, share,
and organize digital images. Combines
nine content-rich books in one valuepacked reference Includes updated and
revised information to reflect the
latest release, Photoshop Elements 13
Richly illustrated in full color and
brimming with easy-to-follow, stepby-step instructions Explains how to
enhance your images by adjusting
color, brightness, resolution,
contrast, and sharpness Whether
you're an amateur photographer or new
category-tags

to the digital photo scene and want
to perform sophisticated editing
techniques with a powerful imageediting software program, Photoshop
Elements 13 All-in-One For Dummies
has everything you need—and more.
Pro WordPress Theme Development Adam
Onishi 2014-01-25 Pro WordPress Theme
Development is your comprehensive
guide to creating advanced WordPress
themes. Designed for for professional
web designers and developers who are
comfortable with PHP and WordPress,
this book teaches you every aspect of
professional theme development. You
will learn how to build themes from
scratch, how to monetize the themes
you create, and how to capitalize on
this by creating advanced themes for
your clients or selling premium
themes. This book builds on your
current knowledge of PHP and web
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development to create a WordPress
theme from scratch. It uses a realworld theme example that you can
build, to demonstrate each feature in
a practical way. It shows you how to
take control of WordPress with custom
posts types and taxonomies, and
covers anatomy and hierarchy, use of
the loop, hooks, short codes, plugins and much more. WordPress is one
of the most successful open-source
blogging and content management
systems available, and theme
development has become a major part
of the WordPress ecosystem. Start
working with WordPress themes like a
pro today with Pro WordPress Theme
Development.
Photoshop Elements 11 For Dummies
Barbara Obermeier 2012-09-12 Better
photos are a breeze with the latest
version of Photoshop Elements and
category-tags

Dummies Amateur photographers and
photo enthusiasts turn to Photoshop
Elements for a powerful but simpler
way to edit and retouch their
snapshots. Photoshop Elements 11 For
Dummies is the perfect guide for
helping every shutterbug add a touch
of creativity to their images. Learn
how to find your way around the
Elements interface and its new
features; create, edit, fix, and
organize your photos; add type and
interesting effects to your images;
and share them with the world. Full
color pages bring the techniques to
life and make taking great photos fun
and easy. Introduces you to the
tools, menus, options, and work area
Shows you how to import and upload
images Reviews ways to view, find,
organize, and manage your photos
Details how to modify your photos to

15/33

Downloaded from www.readthehook.com
on October 6, 2022 by guest

your specifications Distills working
with layers, contrast, color,
clarity, filter, effects, styles, and
type Explains how to print your
creations, create a slide show, and
optimize images for the web Whatever
you want your images to be, the sky's
the limit with Photoshop Elements 11
For Dummies close at hand.
The Semantic Web -- ISWC 2011 Lora
Aroyo 2011-10-26 The two-volume set
LNCS 7031 and 7032 constitutes the
proceedings of the 10th International
Semantic Web Conference, ISWC 2011,
held in Bonn, Germany, in October
2011. Part I, LNCS 7031, contains 50
research papers which were carefully
reviewed and selected from 264
submissions. The 17 semantic web inuse track papers contained in part
II, LNCS 7032, were selected from 75
submissions. This volume also
category-tags

contains 15 doctoral consortium
papers, selected from 31 submissions.
The topics covered are: ontologies
and semantics; database, IR, and AI
technologies for the semantic web;
management of semantic web data;
reasoning over semantic web data;
search, query, integration, and
analysis on the semantic web; robust
and scalable knowledge management and
reasoning on the web; interacting
with semantic web data; ontology
modularity, mapping, merging and
alignment; languages, tools, and
methodologies for representing and
managing semantic web data; ontology,
methodology, evaluation, reuse,
extraction and evolution; evaluation
of semantic web technologies or data;
specific ontologies and ontology
pattern for the semantic web; new
formalisms for semantic web; user

16/33

Downloaded from www.readthehook.com
on October 6, 2022 by guest

interfaces to the semantic web;
cleaning, assurance, and provenance
of semantic web data; services, and
processes; social semantic web,
evaluation of semantic web
technology; semantic web population
from the human web.
From Web to Social Web: Discovering
and Deploying User and Content
Profiles Bettina Berendt 2007-09-04
This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the Workshop on Web
Mining, WebMine 2006, held in Berlin,
Germany, September 2006. Topics
included are data mining based on
analysis of bloggers and tagging, web
mining, XML mining and further
techniques of knowledge discovery.
The book is especially valuable for
those interested in the aspects of
Web 2.0 and its inherent dynamic and
diversity of user-generated content.
category-tags

C++ Template Metaprogramming in
Practice Li Wei 2020-12-01 Using the
implementation of a deep learning
framework as an example, C++ Template
Metaprogramming in Practice: A Deep
Learning Framework explains the
application of metaprogramming in a
relatively large project and
emphasizes ways to optimize systems
performance. The book is suitable for
developers with a basic knowledge of
C++. Developers familiar with
mainstream deep learning frameworks
can also refer to this book to
compare the differences between the
deep learning framework implemented
with metaprogramming and compile-time
computing with deep learning
frameworks using object-oriented
methods. Consisting of eight
chapters, the book starts with two
chapters discussing basic techniques
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of metaprogramming and compile-time
computing. The rest of the book’s
chapters focus on the practical
application of metaprogramming in a
deep learning framework. It examines
rich types and systems, expression
templates, and writing complex metafunctions, as well as such topics as:
Heterogeneous dictionaries and policy
templates An introduction to deep
learning Type system and basic data
types Operations and expression
templates Basic layers Composite and
recurrent layers Evaluation and its
optimization Metaprogramming can
construct flexible and efficient
code. For C++ developers who are
familiar with object-oriented
programming, the main difficulty in
learning and mastering C++
metaprogramming is establishing the
thinking mode of functional
category-tags

programming. The meta-programming
approach involved at compile time is
functional, which means that the
intermediate results of the
construction cannot be changed, and
the impact may be greater than
expected. This book enables C++
programmers to develop a functional
mindset and metaprogramming skills.
The book also discusses the
development cost and use cost of
metaprogramming and provides
workarounds for minimizing these
costs.
eBay Application Development Ray
Rischpater 2004-04-05 * Examples in
popular programming languages (C#,
Perl, Java, C++). * Coverage of both
the SDK and the API in a single text.
* Emphasis on best practices when
using the SDK and APIs to provide the
best user experience for
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applications.
Advanced Information Networking and
Applications Leonard Barolli
2019-03-14 The aim of the book is to
provide latest research findings,
innovative research results, methods
and development techniques from both
theoretical and practical
perspectives related to the emerging
areas of information networking and
applications. Networks of today are
going through a rapid evolution and
there are many emerging areas of
information networking and their
applications. Heterogeneous
networking supported by recent
technological advances in low power
wireless communications along with
silicon integration of various
functionalities such as sensing,
communications, intelligence and
actuations are emerging as a
category-tags

critically important disruptive
computer class based on a new
platform, networking structure and
interface that enable novel, low cost
and high volume applications. Several
of such applications have been
difficult to realize because of many
interconnections problems. To fulfill
their large range of applications
different kinds of networks need to
collaborate and wired and next
generation wireless systems should be
integrated in order to develop high
performance computing solutions to
problems arising from the
complexities of these networks. This
book covers the theory, design and
applications of computer networks,
distributed computing and information
systems.
Photoshop Elements 2021 For Dummies
Ted Padova 2020-10-13 Get picture19/33
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perfect results with Photoshop
Elements 2021 Photoshop Elements has
a reputation for delivering the photo
editing power that non-professional
photographers and designers need to
get eye-catching—and artquality—results. This book offers
guidance for applying everything from
simple, one-click fixes all the way
up to detailed retouching of your
images. Photoshop Elements 2021 For
Dummies assumes no prior photoediting experience and makes it easy
for even the absolute beginner to
quickly grasp how to edit to create
slick, professional-looking photos.
In no time at all you’ll feel
confident in everything from common
image fixes to utilizing more
creative techniques, such as using
image layers to create a standout
look. You’ll also find tips on
category-tags

building and managing complex photo
projects. Understand photo-editing
concepts Adjust clarity, color, and
brightness Add artistic touches
Catalog and organize your work This
fun and easy guide provides the steps
you need to get the most out of this
popular version of Photoshop—and will
help you achieve truly beautiful
results!
Learning Robotics Using Python Lentin
Joseph 2015-05-27 If you are an
engineer, a researcher, or a
hobbyist, and you are interested in
robotics and want to build your own
robot, this book is for you. Readers
are assumed to be new to robotics but
should have experience with Python.
Transactions on Engineering
Technologies Sio-Iong Ao 2018-02-09
This volume contains a selection of
revised and extended research
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articles written by prominent
researchers participating in the 25th
International MultiConference of
Engineers and Computer Scientists
(IMECS 2017) which was held in Hong
Kong, 15-17 March, 2017. Topics
covered include electrical
engineering, communications systems,
engineering mathematics, engineering
physics, and industrial applications.
With contributions carefully chosen
to represent the most cutting-edge
research presented during the
conference, the book offers the state
of art in engineering technologies
and physical science and
applications, and also serves as an
excellent reference work for
researchers and graduate students
working with/on engineering
technologies and physical science and
applications.
category-tags

Cognitively Informed Intelligent
Interfaces: Systems Design and
Development Alkhalifa, Eshaa M.
2012-05-31 Humans interact with the
world through perception, reason
about what they see with their front
part of their brains, and save what
they experience in memory. They also,
however, have limitations in their
sight, hearing, working memory, and
reasoning processes. Cognitively
Informed Intelligent Interfaces:
Systems Design and Development
analyzes well-grounded findings and
recent insights on human perception
and cognitive abilities and how these
findings can and should impact the
development and design of
applications through the use of
intelligent interfaces. Many software
and systems developers currently
address these cognitive issues
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haphazardly, and this reference will
bring together clear and concise
information to inform and assist all
professionals interested in
intelligent interfaces from designers
to end users.
Create Your Own Website Using
WordPress in a Weekend Alannah Moore
2013-09-11 Having a website built can
be a complicated and expensive
undertaking. For large businesses
this is a necessary expense, but for
the ever-increasing number of
independents and small businesses,
this can easily be handled by the
intrepid amateur. In Create Your Own
Website Using WordPress in a Weekend,
author Alannah Moore draws on her
extensive experience to show how, in
just a weekend, almost anyone can
create a website in WordPress that
looks professional and is entirely
category-tags

tailored to their needs and
preferences. Through carefully
structured step-by-step tutorials,
the book takes the reader through
every stage of the web design
process. It is illustrated with
fabulous examples, and features
checklists and tips throughout,
covering domain registration,
planning, plugins, and choosing the
right theme. This will cover the
upcoming WP 2012 version.
Office 2013 In Depth Joe Habraken
2013-03-23 Both an unparalleled
reference and an exceptionally
practical deskside resource, Office
2013 In Depth is the beyond-thebasics, beneath-the-surface guide for
Office 2013 users who wants to
maximize their productivity. ¿
Renowned Office 2013 expert and
college instructor Joe Habraken
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delivers specific, proven solutions
through a task-based approach that
introduces features within the
context of how they are used in the
real world. Throughout, Habraken
illuminates the most valuable new
features in Word, Excel, PowerPoint,
Outlook, and Publisher. ¿
Straightforward and conversational,
Office 2013 In Depth presents
comprehensive coverage, breakthrough
techniques, exclusive shortcuts,
quick access to information,
troubleshooting help for tough
problems, and real-world examples
with nothing glossed over or left
out. Packed with insights,
techniques, tips, and shortcuts, it’s
all you need to master all these
programs: Word 2013, Excel 2013,
PowerPoint 2013, Outlook 2013,
Publisher 2013, and OneNote 2013! ¿
category-tags

Photoshop Elements 2020 For Dummies
Barbara Obermeier 2019-11-12 Go
beyond one-click filters with
Photoshop Elements 2020 Photoshop
Elements offers the tools to make
quick, simple fixes to photos or to
turn your images into completely
different pieces of art. Digital
imaging pros Barbara Obermeier and
Ted Padova walk you step-by-step
through the tools that help you take
control of this powerful software.
Discover simple one-click fixes that
repair the most basic photo problems
then dive into creative editing and
adding artistic touches. You'll also
find tips on shooting better photos
and managing common photo projects.
Apply instant edits to your digital
images Improve lighting and add some
color pops Discover artistic filters
that push your creativity Create a
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frame-worthy print This fun guide is
here to provide help to photographers
and designers who prefer the latest
version of the lighter, lessexpensive version of Photoshop.
Nikon D3200 and Photoshop Elements
For Dummies eBook Set Julie Adair
King 2012-12-12 Two complete e-books
on creating great photos with your
Nikon D3200 and Photoshop Elements,
for one low price! This unique valuepriced e-book set brings together two
bestselling For Dummies books in a
single e-book file. Including a
comprehensive table of contents and
the full text of each book, complete
with cover, this e-book set helps you
learn to capture awesome photos with
your Nikon D3200 and then bring out
the best in your images with
Photoshop Elements. Best of all,
you'll pay less than the cost of each
category-tags

book purchased separately. You'll get
the complete text of: Nikon D3200 For
Dummies, which helps you to Learn the
D3200's controls and shoot still
photos and movies Set the right
exposure, lighting, focus, and color
for your desired image Adjust manual
settings for professional results
Download, edit, and share your photos
Photoshop Elements 11 For Dummies,
which walks you through the steps to
Master Photoshop Elements' tools,
menus, and options Fix the most
common digital photo problems Edit
and crop images, enhance color, and
sharpen photos Share your photos with
family and friends on Facebook and
Flickr About the Authors Julie Adair
King has been writing about digital
cameras and photography since 1997.
Her current bestsellers include
guides on various Nikon and Canon
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cameras as well as seven editions of
Digital Photography For Dummies. When
not writing, Julie teaches master
workshops and image editing at such
locations as the Palm Beach
Photographic Centre. Barbara
Obermeier is principal of Obermeier
Design, a graphic design studio in
California. She is currently a
faculty member in the School of
Graphic Design at Brooks Institute.
Ted Padova is an internationally
recognized authority on Adobe
Acrobat, PDF, and digital imaging.
Photoshop Album For Dummies Barbara
Obermeier 2003-08-17 Includes fullcolor examples to help make your
images picture perfect! Organize your
photos and share them as slide shows,
e-cards, or personalized gifts At
last, there's a better way to manage
your virtual shoebox full of digital
category-tags

images! Photoshop Album helps you
store, sort, and show off your photos
in dozens of creative ways. This book
gets you started, helps you import
and improve your pictures, shows you
cool new ways to share them, and much
more. The Dummies Way * Explanations
in plain English * "Get in, get out"
information * Icons and other
navigational aids * Tear-out cheat
sheet * Top ten lists * A dash of
humor and fun
Photoshop Elements 2022 For Dummies
Barbara Obermeier 2021-10-26 Make
your photos pop without any visual
design or editing experience With
cameras on every phone, we've all got
more photos than we know what to do
with. But what if you could optimize
and beautify every snap you take,
regardless of the lighting or
background? What if you could turn
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every shot of your adorable baby or a
serene sunset into a stunning work of
art? Photoshop Elements 2022 For
Dummies is the key to making that
happen. This handy, step-by-step
guide walks you through every aspect
of using Photoshop Elements—the
intuitive and accessible cousin of
the more complex Photoshop—to make
your next picture the best one you've
ever taken. Don't have any graphic
design experience? Don't worry! This
handbook is written specifically for
everyday, busy people who want to
learn Photoshop Element's photo
editing tools without wading through
complicated jargon or confusing
instructions. In no time flat, you'll
be fixing red eye, enhancing contrast
and colors, and adding artistic flair
to photos people can't help but enjoy
and share. Get a handle on the most
category-tags

basic Photoshop Elements features
before moving on to more advanced
walkthroughs that will have you
editing like a pro Figure out how to
build, manipulate, and alter layers
so you can change one part of a
picture without altering the whole
thing Make tiny adjustments—like
fixing glare—or fundamental
changes—like switching
backgrounds—with the click of a mouse
So, get ready for more social media
"Likes" than you know what to do
with. You're about to turn your
photos into something truly special.
MediaWiki Daniel J. Barrett
2008-10-14 "A good book! It's a nice
overview of wiki editing and
administration, with pointers to
handy extensions and further online
documentation."-Brion Vibber, Chief
Technical Officer, Wikimedia
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Foundation "This book is filled with
practical knowledge based on
experience. It's not just spouting
some party line."-Rob Church, a
developer of MediaWiki MediaWiki is
the world's most popular wiki
platform, the software that runs
Wikipedia and thousands of other
websites. Though it appears simple to
use at first glance, MediaWiki has
extraordinarily powerful and deep
capabilities for managing and
organizing knowledge. In corporate
environments, MediaWiki can transform
the way teams write and collaborate.
This comprehensive book covers
MediaWiki's rich (and sometimes
subtle) features, helping you become
a wiki expert in no time. You'll
learn how to: Find your way around by
effective searching and browsing
Create and edit articles, categories,
category-tags

and user preferences Use advanced
features for authors, such as
templates, dynamic lists, logical
parser functions, and RSS, to
organize and maintain large numbers
of articles Install and run your own
wiki, and configure its look and
behavior Develop custom wiki
features, called extensions, with the
PHP programming language and MySQL
database This book also provides
special guidance for creating
successful corporate wikis. For
beginners who want to create or work
on collaborative, community-driven
websites with this platform,
MediaWiki is the essential one-stop
guide. "I was a MediaWiki newbie
before reading this book. Now, many
aspects of the platform that were
murky before are crystal clear."-JP
Vossen, author of O'Reilly's Bash
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Cookbook
Smart and Sustainable Engineering for
Next Generation Applications Peter
Fleming 2019-05-08 This book reports
on advanced theories and methods in
two related engineering fields:
electrical and electronic
engineering, and communications
engineering and computing. It
highlights areas of global and
growing importance, such as renewable
energy, power systems, mobile
communications, security and the
Internet of Things (IoT). The
contributions cover a number of
current research issues, including
smart grids, photovoltaic systems,
wireless power transfer, signal
processing, 4G and 5G technologies,
IoT applications, mobile cloud
computing and many more. Based on the
proceedings of the Second
category-tags

International Conference on Emerging
Trends in Electrical, Electronic and
Communications Engineering (ELECOM
2018), held in Mauritius from
November 28 to 30, 2018, the book
provides graduate students,
researchers and professionals with a
snapshot of the state-of-the-art and
a source of new ideas for future
research and collaborations.
Advances in Intelligent Automation
and Soft Computing Xiaolong Li
2021-07-26 This book presents select
proceedings of the International
Conference on Intelligent Automation
and Soft Computing (IASC2021).
Various topics covered in this book
include AI algorithm, neural
networks, pattern recognition,
machine learning, blockchain
technology, system engineering,
computer vision and image processing,
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adaptive control and robotics, big
data and data processing, networking
and security. The book is a valuable
reference for beginners, researchers,
and professionals interested in
artificial intelligence, automation,
and soft computing.
Mastering VMware vSphere 6.7 Nick
Marshall 2018-10-09 Master your
virtual environment with the ultimate
vSphere guide Mastering VMware
vSphere 6.7 is the fully updated
edition of the bestselling guide to
VMware's virtualization solution.
With comprehensive coverage of this
industry-leading toolset, this book
acts as an informative guide and
valuable reference. Step-by-step
instruction walks you through
installation, configuration,
operation, security processes, and
much more as you conquer the
category-tags

management and automation of your
virtual environment. Written by
certified VMware vExperts, this
indispensable guide provides hands-on
instruction and detailed conceptual
explanations, anchored by practical
applications and real-world examples.
This book is the ultimate guide to
vSphere, helping administrators
master their virtual environment.
Learn to: Install, configure, and
manage the vCenter Server components
Leverage the Support Tools to provide
maintenance and updates Create and
configure virtual networks, storage
devices, and virtual machines
Implement the latest features to
ensure compatibility and flexibility
Manage resource allocation and
utilization to meet application needs
Monitor infrastructure performance
and availability Automate and
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orchestrate routine administrative
tasks Mastering VMware vSphere 6.7 is
what you need to stay up-to-date on
VMware's industry-leading software
for the virtualized datacenter.
Introducing Autodesk Revit
Architecture 2012 Patrick Davis
2011-07-05 A fast, focused
introduction to Revit functions,
tools, and concepts As the leading
Building Information Modeling
software package, Revit is praised
for its ease of use, power, and
sophistication. Authored by a high
profile team of Revit professionals,
this reference and tutorial quickly
has readers building skills to an
intermediate level by exploring Revit
tools and tasks, putting parametric
modeling to use, detailing the basics
of views and constraints, and working
with detailing, massing, rendering,
category-tags

interior design, and more. Based on
real-world workflows and projects,
this book shows you readers how to
model, document, present, and share
designs using Revit just the way the
pros do. Discussions and workflows
are reinforced with tutorials drawn
from the authors' extensive
experience, and a beautiful 16-page
color insert focuses on real-world
Revit projects. Helps novice-tointermediate level users learn Revit
and its functions, tools, and
concepts easily and efficiently
Contains straightforward
explanations, real-world examples,
beautiful illustrations, and
practical tutorials that focus
intently on accomplishing vital Revit
tasks Features in-depth discussions
reinforced by comprehensive step-bystep exercises that show you how to
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model, document, present, and share
your designs Includes a beautiful 16page color insert with inspirational
and instructional images drawn from
the authors' professional experience
This book is the perfect resource for
readers of all skill levels who want
to quickly accomplish crucial Revit
tasks.
Human Behavior Analysis: Sensing and
Understanding Zhiwen Yu 2020-02-29
Over the last decade, there has been
a growing interest in human behavior
analysis, motivated by societal needs
such as security, natural interfaces,
affective computing, and assisted
living. However, the accurate and
non-invasive detection and
recognition of human behavior remain
major challenges and the focus of
many research efforts. Traditionally,
in order to identify human behavior,
category-tags

it is first necessary to continuously
collect the readings of physical
sensing devices (e.g., camera, GPS,
and RFID), which can be worn on human
bodies, attached to objects, or
deployed in the environment.
Afterwards, using recognition
algorithms or classification models,
the behavior types can be identified
so as to facilitate advanced
applications. Although such
traditional approaches deliver
satisfactory performance and are
still widely used, most of them are
intrusive and require specific
sensing devices, raising issues such
as privacy and deployment costs. In
this book, we will present our latest
findings on non-invasive sensing and
understanding of human behavior.
Specifically, this book differs from
existing literature in the following
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senses. Firstly, we focus on
approaches that are based on noninvasive sensing technologies,
including both sensor-based and
device-free variants. Secondly, while
most existing studies examine
individual behaviors, we will
systematically elaborate on how to
understand human behaviors of various
granularities, including not only
individual-level but also group-level
and community-level behaviors.
Lastly, we will discuss the most
important scientific problems and
open issues involved in human
behavior analysis.
Autodesk Revit 2017 Architectural
Command Reference Daniel John Stine
2017-02 This book provides you with
an easy to use reference for all of
Autodesk Revit’s Architectural
Commands. This command reference can
category-tags

be used as you are working in the
software to help you understand what
each command does and how it may be
used in your overall workflow. Also
included with this book are nearly
100 videos tutorials which will
further help you master Autodesk
Revit. The book is organized in the
same way the Revit user interface is
presented. Each tab of the Ribbon is
represented as a chapter in the book.
Within the chapter each button is
represented in the book as it appears
on the Ribbon from left to right.
Organizing the book in this way makes
it easy to locate each command in the
book and understand its use. For each
command entry you will see a brief
description of what the tool will do,
how it is used, and the options you
will be given as you use the tool. In
some cases the author’s suggestions
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or tips about the use of the tool
will also be presented. As you learn
the tools in Revit you may not need
to read the full entry on the tool.
To help facilitate this, many of the
tools include a “Quick Steps” section
to explain the tools and options in
outline form. This book will help
facilitate your learning of the Revit

category-tags

interface and all of the commands.
For more experienced users, the
command reference may introduce you
to commands you have not used before
or help you with commands you use
less frequently. Whatever level of
user you are, this command reference
becomes a valuable resource to you as
you work with Revit.
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